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On behalf of the City of Guelph, I’m pleased to offer greetings and best 
wishes as you celebrate Tamil Heritage Month.  
 
Guelph is fortunate to have an active Tamil community that makes many 
contributions to the social, economic, and cultural fabric of our 
community.  
 
I am pleased that Kailasa Canada is marking this occasion by celebrating 
the extraordinary contributions of 21 Tamil women from around the 
world. These women are an inspiration to us all, and I’m thrilled they’re 
being recognized.  
 
All the best for a wonderful celebration!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cam Guthrie 
Mayor
 
 

 


